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Permit M-2017-049 Objection Letter
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Nathan Littlejohn <natealittlejohn@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 18, 2017 at 11:19 AM
To: Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us

Hi Ms. Eschberger,

Here you will find my objection letter to Permit M-2017-049 attached. | have additionally placed a hard copy in the mail.

Kind Regards,

@ Permit M-2017-049 Objection Letter.pdf
180K


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=62a0fa4cd9&view=att&th=1606ada4b7b6dda6&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw

December 16, 2017

Ms. Amy Eschberger

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

PERMIT M-2017-049 Objection Letter

Ms. Eschberger,

As a property owner/resident in the Southwest Highway 115 area, | object to Transit Mix
Concrete Company’s (TM’s) application M2017-049 to establish a quarry on Hitch Rack
Ranch.

The application jeopardizes the water resources of local residents, fails to protect critical
wildlife habitat, and violates the easement rights of several property owners along Little
Turkey Creek Road. | urge the Mine Land Reclamation Board (MLRB) to deny TM's ap-

plication.

| request that both the Pre-hearing Conference and MLRB Hearing be conducted in
Colorado Springs.

Yours truly,
1/

Nathan Littlejohn
3075 Little Turkey Creek Road
Colorado Springs, CO 80926
719-4401206



